
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

September 2, 2021 

Chassis manufacturer Warranty Extension 

 
«Name_» 

«Address» 

«City»           «State»   «ZIP» 

«Country» 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Jayco Inc. has received your Warranty Extension information from Mercedes-Benz in regards to 

your chassis.  

 

Our records indicate the following unit has not been registered with the chassis manufacturer, 

Mercedes-Benz.  

 

In order to receive essential information directly, such as warranty extensions, recalls, technical 

service bulletins, etc., please contact your authorized Mercedes-Benz Sprinter dealership for 

assistance or additional information (or visit https://www.mbvans.com). If your dealership is 

unable to remedy your situation please contact Mercedes-Benz at 1-800-367-6372. 

 

VIN 

 

 

   

 

Sincerely, 

Compliance Management  

Jayco Motorized Division 

https://www.mbvans.com/

